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INFORMATION 

02. 06 .2000, Budapest 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
I would like to draw your attention to the following important matters. 
The 6th Congress will be held at Caorle (Venice) - Italy (17-19. March 2000). It is very urgent to make reservation! If you need 
more information or invitation, please contact Dr. Giacomo Spartaco Bertoletti - Vice President of IBSSA directly. 
Via Mauro Macchi 28, 20124 Milan, Italy 
P: +39 02 667 14341 
F: +39 02 667 13975 
Email: info@sportpromotion.it  
 
Many IBSSA training facilities are operating in different countries, for further information; please contact Dr. Rony Kluger - 
General Secretary of IBSSA 
11 Mizrachi Str. Petach Tiqva 49501, Israel 
P: +972 3 9308150 
F: +972 3 9309504 
Cell: +972 052 454188 
Email: rondo03@ibm.net 
 
All ID cards for the year 2000 are ready and will be distributed upon membership fee has been transferred! Please note that if 
membership fee has not been transferred on time US$ 50. - Surcharge must be paid. 
Individual membership fee 200 US$ 
Company membership fee 2000 US$ 
Members, they have not paid membership fee in 1999 and 2000 will be suspended automatically. 
 
IBSSA Bank  is the following: 
General Banking and Trust Co. Ltd 
1051 Budapest, Hungary Arany J. u. 25. 
P: +36 1 269 0718 
Account USD 265210 IBSSA 
Account HUF: 10560000 - 26521001 - 01010108 
 
IBSSA on the net: www.ibssa.org  
 
As an individual member, you might present your company under IBSSA home page for a yearly US$ 100. 
Advertisements on the home page only for members US$ 200. / year 
 
On a quarterly base a new IBSSA CD ROM is published contains up-to-date and filed information beside the latest confidential 
list of members. CD is free of charge for members; we only send it upon request. Contact the HQ. 
 
Mr. George Popper 
1276 Budapest, PO Box 28 Hungary or 
1122 Budapest, Goldmark K. u. 35. Hungary 
P/F: +36 1 214 1431 
Email: popper@elender.hu 
 
 
6th February 2000, Budapest 


